On Feb 27, 2018, at 12:08 PM, Ellen Riotto <ellen@southpark.la> wrote:

I'll be there. Let me know if there are specific talking points you want me to hit. Thanks Jim.

Ellen Riotto
Executive Director
South Park BID
1100 S Flower St, #3400, Los Angeles, CA 90015
o. 213-663-1112
c. 401-439-8147
24/7: 866-560-9346
Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 27, 2018, at 11:29 AM, James Pugh < <a href="mailto:IPugh@sheppardmullin.com">IPugh@sheppardmullin.com</a> wrote:

Ellen - we would like you to speak in support of the Lightstone project at this CPC hearing. Please confirm.

Attention: This message is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is privileged or confidential. If you received this transmission in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message and any attachments.

<meeting.ics>